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Fire Chief Eric Borden       February 1, 2024 
RE: Training Division BOS notes for February 2024 
 
 
Shift / In-house Training 
 

• January-February 2024 Objectives 
o Annual Physicals Have Begun 
o SCBA RIT/Lost FF Training 
o Evidence Preservation 

• EMS-  
o LUCAS Device Training Updates 

• Annual OSHA-required training continues via Target Solutions Platform 
o Sexual Harassment with CIRMA 
o Workplace Violence and Diversity with CIRMA 

Volunteers 
 

• January 2024 Objectives  
o Driver Training 
o SCBA Skills 
o Ladders 
o Hearing Protection 
o Respirator Protection 

    
Administrative  
 

• The EMT certification renewal program continues.  
• Continue working on the integration of the new RMS system, FirstDue.  
• Attended EMS Committee meeting with Mayor Carbone and city agencies. 
• Met with medical control regarding wording on refusals with our new RMS software.  
• Preparing new hires for the Connecticut Fire Academy Recruit Class 73.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

 

Robert J. Shopey III 
Assistant Chief of Training and Safety 

Torrington Fire Department 
City of Torrington 

     Eric Borden            David A. Tripp, Jr. 
Chief Fire Services     Deputy Chief Operations 

Robert J. Shopey III 
Training/Safety Division 

 
Edward Bascetta 

Fire Prevention/Investigation Division 
 
 

 






















































